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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

School Vision Survey 

We will be working with an external advisor this term in order to set the vision for the school moving for-

ward. Parents and Carers are asked to help us by filling in a short Survey Monkey with just 6 questions. Al-

ternatively you can fill in a paper copy of the survey if wish and deposit it at the school office in the box pro-

vided. We have chosen a sample of parents/carers at random to meet with Helen Ridding (our advisor from 

the Diocese of London) so that she can ask for your opinions. We will also be asking staff and the children 

for their views and finally Governors will also contribute to the survey. Helen will pull the responses togeth-

er and this will help us to set the strategic vision for our school for the next 2—3 years. 

 

Many thanks for your help with this. 

 

European Elections—Thursday 23rd May 2019 

Our school will be closed on 23rd May as it will be used as a polling station. As mentioned in a recent text, 

The NW5 Playhut is likely to be open — please call or email if they can help you with childcare. 
T: 0207 485 8165   Email: nw5communityplayproject@hotmail.com 

 

Paris Trip Meeting—Friday 3rd May in The Lab 

Chestnut Class will be heading off to Paris in may and there will be an important meeting on Friday 3rd May 

at 2.30pm in the Lab. Please try to attend this important meeting and bring along your child’s passport and 

European Health Insurance Card. Payment of your final balance for this trip should be made as soon as pos-

sible please. 

 

UNICEF Day for Change 

On Friday 3rd May all children (and staff!!) will be participating in a sponsored silence during Golden Time. 

Mercifully this is just 30 minutes! Sponsorship forms will follow this week and all proceeds will be donated 

to Educaid—a charity in Sierra Leone that supports children to access their right to education (Article 29). 

http://www.educaid.org.uk/  A letter with more details will follow on Friday of this week. 

 

Beech Class SATs Breakfast Club 

This year we will be running a breakfast club just for Y6 children in the hall from 8am starting on Tuesday 

7th May and ending on Friday 17th May. This will be a free breakfast club where there will be lots of deli-

cious and healthy breakfast options available. The normal breakfast club will run for all other year groups in 

the Treehouse Club Room. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

James Humphries 

Headteacher 
 

 

dial://02074858165/


Happy Birthday to all those children who 

have a birthday in April. 

 

Sarah    Max  

Casey-Mae  Jenna   Darcey  

Demi    Yusuf   Kaiden   

Isabelle  Maddox   Jannat   

Arios    Frankie   Azariah   

Elion     Alice   

    Ayan    Finlay    Freya  

    Catherine  Jamie   Isra  


